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The GWNC will permit declared or soon-to-be declared candidates for public 

office to address Board meetings only when all candidates for the same office are 

provided an equivalent opportunity to address the Board.  

 

To ensure compliance with this policy, whenever a declared candidate contacts 

the GWNC requesting to speak at a board meeting, all other registered candidates 

for that office will be extended an invitation to appear as well, either at that same 

meeting or at another meeting mutually agreed on between the candidate and the 

GWNC. 


